
 

 

October 28, 2021 
 
TO:  REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 

 

Town Hall Meeting 

The National Executive, Debbie Cooper - Director of Labour Relations and General Counsel, and 
your Regional Vice Presidents (RVPs) will be hosting a National Town Hall for all FIRs.  
 
Date & Time: Tuesday November 9, 2021 at 12:00pm EST 
 
This town hall meeting will proceed as a virtual session via Zoom. The platform has been 
established to provide the membership with the most recent information available.  
 
As this will be a National Town Hall meeting, we are inviting members to submit questions in 
advance. The town hall format will be broadcast only, in order to address all submitted 
questions on topics of concern to the entire CATCA Membership.  
 
Questions should be submitted to catca@catca.ca no later than Thursday November 4, 2021. 
 
A detailed regional B&F with procedures, registration and RSVP deadlines will be distributed 
next week. 
 
 
On Behalf of the Executive Board; 
 
 
Doug Best       Scott Loder 
President       Executive Vice President 
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